

EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF CHINA (TAIWAN)

P.O. Box 878

St. Vincent and the Grenadines, W.I.

TEL: (784) 456-2431 FAX: (784) 456-2913

Ref. No.105032

March 16th, 2016

Mrs. Tina Bow President SimplyHelp Foundation 121 S. Hope Street # 406 Los Angeles, CA 90012 U.S.A.

Dear President Bow,

I am writing to advise you that my Embassy has successfully facilitated and executed on your foundation's behalf the recent donation to Saint Vincent and the Grenadines.

The handing-over ceremony took place on March 7th, 2016 and was hosted by Hon. Frederick Stephenson, Minister of National Mobilization, Social Development, Family, Gender Affairs, Persons with Disabilities and Youth. Prime Minister Ralph Gonsalves also personally extended his appreciation for your kind offer.

Enclosed please find the letter of appreciation from the Government of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines as well as the news clips on the donation for your perusal.

I would also like to express my gratitude to you and the SimplyHelp Foundation as your kind contribution has indeed further enhanced the friendship between the Republic of China (Taiwan) and Saint Vincent and the Grenadines.

I sincerely hope that you and your colleagues will have the opportunity to visit this beautiful country in the near future so as to share the joy in person with the people you help lift up.

Sincerely,

Baushuan Ger Ambassador